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From: James Barnett 
Sent: 05 March 2024 19:11
To: Licensing
Subject: Sandy Cove Hotel, Berrynarbor

CAUTION: This email originated from outside North Devon Council. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
I am just writing in regards to the licensing application of Sandy Cove Hotel, Berrynarbor EX34 9SR 
(057749). 
 
I’m writing to offer my support of this application. We live a short walking distance from the Hotel and 
personally enjoy visiting for drinks and food throughout the year. We have never had any issue with 
noise or events taken place and have found that the hotel and staff to have been respectful the to 
surround neighbours and village. 
 
It is very important that we support our local community and businesses and this revised license will 
offer more opportunity to the hotel and therefore support them. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
James Barnett 

 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


